
Alberta Elks Association 
Conference Committee 

“Let’s Thrive in 2025” 
 

 
District 12 
c/o Shellene Fakir 

 
December 9th, 2024 
 
Reeve Delilah Miller 
Foothills County 
Box 5605 
High River, AB  T1V 1M7 
Delilah.Miller@foothillscountyab.ca 
 
Dear Reeve Miller: 
 
RE:  Alberta Elks Association – 2025 Provincial Conference 
 
District 12 Lodges of the Alberta Elks Association (Carstairs, Crossfield, Didsbury, 
Okotoks, Olds, Strathmore and Vulcan) are hosting the 97th Provincial Conference of 
the Alberta Elks Association in Olds, AB on June 12th to 14th, 2025.  This event will 
attract members and guests from our Lodges in Alberta, B.C. and the Yukon. 
 
This is a large undertaking for our Lodges, presenting us with some challenges and in 
order to meet one of those challenges and to assist us in our efforts, we are applying for 
the Community Initiatives Program Project-Based Funding Stream offered by the 
Government of Alberta.  Part of the Application process is to provide letters of support 
from people like yourself and we are hoping that you would write a letter supporting this 
project. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
W. J. Ward 
Conference Chair 
billward@telus.net or 403-556-5202 

mailto:billward@telus.net



